Madalyn Letellier

From: Jeff Byrnes | -

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 10:17 AM

To: All City Council; Mayor; Laura Pitone; Carmona, Rubén; Ben Ewen-Campen; Public
Comments; Willie Burnley, Jr.; Wilfred Mbah;_; Jake Wilson;
Naima Sait

Subject: Asking that we fund our schools at the 8% growth budget level as promised

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

Dear Mayor Ballantyne, School Committee Member Pitone, and City Councilors,

| write to urge you to fully fund Somerville Public Schools’ budget with at least 8% growth, as previously
indicated to the School Department.

Our kids need a fully funded Schools’ budget.

Anything less than 7% growth amounts to budget cuts that will negatively impact our community’s
children, families, and educators. Our schools serve some of our most vulnerable residents and are a
vital part of the infrastructure and fabric of our City.

As a parent and a city resident, | deeply value the quality of services and education from Somerville
Public Schools. Fully funding the FY 2025 budget demonstrates Somerville's commitment to providing
equitable opportunities for all students, and ensures that every child in Somerville has access to the
tools and support they need to thrive academically and personally.

| urge you to prioritize education and to ensure that the FY 2025 SPS budget is fully funded. Our children's
future and the future of our community depend on it and our shared values demand it.

Sincerely,
Jeff Byrnes

my.pronoun.is/he/him

thejeffbyrnes.com



Madalyn Letellier

From: Leah yrnes <

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 10:54 AM

To: All City Council; Mayor; Laura Pitone; Carmona, Rubén; Ben Ewen-Campen; Public
Comments; Willie Burnley, Jr.; Wilfred Mbah;_; Jake Wilson;
Naima Sait

Subject: Asking that we fund our schools at the 8% growth budget level as promised

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

Dear Mayor Ballantyne, School Committee Member Pitone, and City Councilors,

| write to urge you to fully fund Somerville Public Schools’ budget with at least 8% growth, as previously
indicated to the School Department.

Our kids need a fully funded Schools’ budget.

Anything less than 7% growth amounts to budget cuts that will negatively impact our community’s
children, families, and educators. Our schools serve some of our most vulnerable residents and are a
vital part of the infrastructure and fabric of our City.

As a parent and a city resident, | deeply value the quality of services and education from Somerville
Public Schools. Fully funding the FY 2025 budget demonstrates Somerville's commitment to providing
equitable opportunities for all students, and ensures that every child in Somerville has access to the

tools and support they need to thrive academically and personally.

| urge you to prioritize education and to ensure that the FY 2025 SPS budget is fully funded. Our children's
future and the future of our community depend on it and our shared values demand it.

Sincerely,

Leah Byrnes





